
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 26, 2009 
 
Ms. Diane Mueller   
NANPA Code Administrator  
NeuStar, Inc.   
1800 Sutter St. Ste. 780   
Concord, CA  94520   
Phone: 925-363-7656   
Email: diane.mueller@neustar.com 
   
 Re: Letter from Qwest Corporation Requesting Relief from Utilization 

Requirements, Docket No. 09-049-13 
    
Dear Diane,   
 
On March 19, 2009 the Utah Public Service Commission received a request for a waiver 
of utilization requirements by Qwest Corporation. The request is for the ten (10) one-
thousand blocks in the 385-NXX Salt Lake rate center to serve a customer request which 
Qwest Corporation cannot provide based on its current inventory.  
 
Through correspondence, Qwest Corporation has substantiated a verifiable need for 
additional numbering resources. Based on the authority delegated to the states in 
paragraph 61 of the FCC’s Third Report and Order on Numbering Resource 
Optimization, the Utah Public Service Commission grants Qwest Corporation’s request 
for a waiver of the Months to Exhaust (MTE) requirements. Thereby the Commission’s 
waiver allows NANPA to provide Qwest Corporation with the necessary ten (10) one-
thousand number blocks in the 385 NPA Salt Lake rate center.             
 
If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6713. 
 
 
Cordially,  
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
 
CC: Kevin Manwarren at Kevin.Manwarren@qwest.com  
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